
Monday 9th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers 

Reception will be visiting William Byrd Park (next to the school grounds) on Friday 13 th October 2023
as a part of our project lessons about Autumn. 

Your child/ren should wear:
 Full school uniform
 Welly boots in a bag with their name on to change into.
 A coat or jacket

We are sure this walk will be an enjoyable experience for everyone.  If you would like your child to
participate, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 12th

October.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely
Reception Team

Reception Permission Slip for our Autumn Walk

Please return completed slip to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 12 th October:

Child’s name ___________________________ Class _______________________

I confirm I allow my child to participate in the Autumn Walk on Friday 13th October 2023.

Signed ________________________________ Date ________________________


